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Wednesday, 5th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Codicote Reptiles Visit on Thursday, 13th May 2021 

Ash Class will be taking part in a visit from Codicote Reptiles.  This is to support our learning around 

animals, taking care of living things and being curious.  The children will be able to interact and engage 

with a selection of animals ranging from spiders to tortoise to snakes during the visit.  They will also be 

able to ask questions and discover more about looking after living things, their habitats and behaviours.   

This will take place at school during the morning on Thursday, 13th May. 

The school will be funding part of this visit but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 from 

each child towards the visit.  However, if not enough children parents/ carers agree to contribute, the 

experience may not be viable and not go ahead. 

Please tick the box on the School Gateway to give permission for your child to engage and interact with the 

animals and to offer your voluntary contribution by Monday, 10th May.  If you are unable to use the School 

Gateway, please let the school office know. 

Keep an eye on Tapestry for pictures! 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Harkness 

EYFS Lead/ Deputy Head 

 


